
Happy Sunday evening Gulfside!  This week we are filling up the media center with all 

those STEM backboards so all our student work is showcased for everyone to visit.  Boys 

and girls in all grades will get to see the intermediate displays so make sure you do your 

very best work.   

 

Tuesday night is our McPelican Night so come on out and support the PTO anytime from 

5 to 7 p.m. at the McDonalds on 19 near Sunray Dr.   

 

5th grade families be sure to talk to your 5th grader Wednesday after school as they will be 

getting a presentation on their choices for 6th grade classes.  This 6th grade course cards 

will need to be signed by both parent and student and turned into our office so we can 

submit to PRSMS.   

 

Cookie Dough Pick up is this Thursday.  Anytime during the day you can stop in to pick 

up your cookie dough that was sold for our recent fundraiser.  We do not have freezer 

space to keep the cookie dough so please make your arrangements for pick up.  Pick up 

hours will be from 9:00 to 4:30 p.m.   

 

On Thursday, we have 3rd grade book club at 8:45 in the Community School.   

 

Also on Thursday morning is 4th grade chorus practice and after school is the Kidding 

Around Yoga from 4 to 5 pm.  

 

 Friday is 5th grade chorus practice.   

 

Families, I have a few special announcements for next week so you can plan ahead.  You 

won’t want to miss our annual Jamtastiks concert on Tuesday March 14th beginning at 

2:30. It’s free, it’s fun, and it’s for the whole family.  Join us on the basketball courts with 

your lawn chairs and we encourage tropical attire.  Also, want you to remember that 

spring break is the week of March 20th and Friday the 17th is a teacher planning day with 

no students.  Thanks for all your support.   


